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We are thrilled to share that on Monday, 6 May, we were announced 
as the winners of the Titanium Award for Service Membership 
under the category: Open, Closed & Self-administered Medical 
Schemes, Administrators and Managed Care Organisations.

The 9th annual Board of Healthcare Funders 
(BHF) Titanium Awards saw the healthcare 
industry come together to honour its 
trailblazers at the Cape Town International 
Conference Centre.

Held on the second evening of the 2024 BHF 
annual conference, the awards recognised and 
celebrated the top performers and service 
providers in the healthcare sector.

Commenting on the award, PHMS’s Chief 
Executive Officer, Rodney Gounden said: “I 
am extremely proud of the PHMS team, and I 
believe that this award reflects our continued 
commitment to our mission, to go above and 
beyond to satisfy our member and patient 
expectations.” 

When commenting about the award, the Board 
of Trustees Chairperson, Colin Smith said: 
“The impact of all Platinum Health employees 
has on our membership was gloriously 
recognised. I am proud to be associated with a 
wonderful and caring team.”

We believe that this award is a reflection of our 
continued commitment to distinguish PHMS as 
an industry and sector centre of excellence. 


